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January 4, 2018

WARN Coordinator

Department of Economic Development
Division of Workforce Development
PO Box 1087

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Re: Notice of Plant Closing
Dear WARN Coordinator:

This letter is intended to comply with the notice obligations of Conagra Brands, Inc. (“Conagra”) under
the Worker Adjustment and Retraining Notification Act (the “WARN Act”). Conagra will be
discontinuing its production operations and closing its facility located at 1401 Harris Avenue, Trenton,
Missouri (the “Trenton Facility”) to improve efficiencies and effectiveness and eliminate redundancies
within its supply chain network.

Conagra’'s decision to close the Trenton Facility will affect all employees and is expected to be
permanent. Based on current projections, it is anticipated that the Trenton Facility will close on May
31, 2018, or within fourteen days. Employee separations will occur in phases; Conagra will begin
separating employees from their employment on March 9, 2018 or within fourteen days and expects
to ultimately separate all employees by May 31, 2018 or within fourteen days. As a result of the
closing, employees in the following job classifications will be separated from employment:

Production and Production Support 252
Management and Administrative 30
Total 282

The production and production support employees are represented by a union; management and
administrative employees are not represented by a union. The represented employees are
represented by Local Union No. 194G Bakery, Confectionary, Tobacco Worker's and Grain Millers
International Union, AFL-CIO-CLC, who may be contacted through Michael Voorhies, President, P.O.
Box 564, 903 Main, Trenton, MO 64683; these represented employees have bumping rights. No other
empioyees at the Trenton Facility have bumping rights.

A detailed list of the job titles of pbsitions and number affected within each job title, as well as the
anticipated termination date, will be maintained on site at the Trenton Facility and is available for your
inspection.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 402.240.7953 or Teresa.Morse@conagra.com.

Sincerely,

Teneea MWonse

Director Human Resources
ConAgra Foods, Inc.

cc: Kristie Davis, Rapid Response Coordinator, via kristie.davis@ded.mo.gov
Mark Bauer, Executive Director, via mark.bauer@ded.mo.gov
Nick McHargue, Mayor, City of Trenton, Missouri, 1100 Main Street, Trenton, MO 64683
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